
SILVER LAKE FORWARD

November 6, 2018

Council File 11-2130-S4

Silver Lake Forward’s core values prioritize access, beauty and conservation in the development of 
public space around the former Silver Lake Reservoir and its environs We hold these as central to 
the City’s obligation to our lake, land and community. We believe access to the Reservoir Complex 
must be safe and convenient for all citizens, including pedestrians, cyclists, transit users ana 
motorists.

Toward this goal, we have reviewed the report commissioned by Council District 4,
“Rowena Avenue, Waverly Drive, Angus Street Cut-Through Traffic Study” and sjpport its 
recommendations and improvement options for addressing cut-through traffic on Angus Street and 
Waverly Drive, and Rowena Avenue Improvements Option 1.
We DO NOT support Rowena Avenue Improvement Options 2,3,or 4.

We also support further engineering and budget analysis by LADOT towards implementation of these 
recommendations and request that the motion before the City Council be amended to make safety 
the main criteria by which any recommendation is evaluated.

We thank Councilmember David Ryu and the CD-4 staff for their proactive efforts towards improving 
the safety and beauty of public space in the Silver Lake community.

Sincerely,

Silver Lake Forward

Cc:

Council District 4 
Council Distnct 5 
Council District 6 
Council District 11 
Council District 13 
Mayor’s Office 
Seleta Reynolds, LADOT 
LADOT Hollywood District


